
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, October 04, 2011 2:14 PM 
'Amanda Trujiilo' 
Amber Cannon 
RE: (Release) NDDUP 23 (30-015-28424) 

Amanda, 

I will close this out based on the data provided. 

Thanks, 

NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mike.bratcher@,state.nm.us 

From: Amanda Trujiilo rmailto:atrujillo@yatespetroleum.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 3:29 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Amber Cannon 
Subject: (Release) NDDUP 23 (30-015-28424) 

I'd like to apply for closure of the NDDUP #23. Attached are the Final C-141 and the analytical results. If you would 
like to schedule a witnessed sampling I would more then happy to accommodate your schedule. 

Thank you, 

Amanda N. T ru j i i l o 
Environmental Scientist 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office 575-748-4310 
Cell 575-703-6537 
Email atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com 

Mike, 

l 


